
Harbor Committee Minutes 
For 

September 8, 2020 
Meeting held in Northeast Harbor Meeting Room 

 
Attending; Lemoine, Black, Moore, Savage, Litchfield, Fernald, Johnston, Bright, Haynes 
 

A. Meeting called to order at 1632 
B. Minutes from last meeting approved 
C. New Business 

1. The harbormaster reported that the season went well considering all factors. The 
Marina Slip rentals seem to be on par and the mooring rentals picked up after a slow 
start. The island Explorer not running made more parking available for the use of the 
marina. 

D. General Issues. 
1. Concern was expressed about lack of food trucks, questioning whether they lived up 

to their lease agreement. 
E. Old Business 

1. The mooring field at Bartlett’s has been re-aligned, with more to be set this fall. 
2. The Harbormaster is working with a local engineer regarding main pier inspection. 
3. The security camera plan for Bartlett’s landing has been approved, hoping for 

installation this fall. 
4. Chairman Savage expressed concerns about the harbor committee not being 

involved in the bait house project. Motion by Fernald to send Durlin a letter 
regarding the bait house. Seconded by Savage, motion carried. 

F. Discussions 
1. Tim Walton asked and offered to repair sheathing at the seal harbor pier. 

Harbormaster responded that he would have it taking care of immediately. 
2. Bright suggested that the lobster buyers use the north side of pier 

G. Motion by Moore to adjourn, seconded by Fernald. Motion carried at 1700. 
 
 
 
Submitted by  
Chris Moore 


